
QUEENSTOWN LAKES DISTRICT LICENSING COMMITTEE  

SALE AND SUPPLY OF ALCOHOL ACT 2012  

  
   

NOTICE OF HEARING  

NOTICE is hereby given that the Queenstown Lakes District Licensing Committee will hold a 

public hearing to consider the proceedings listed below. Each matter will be called at the time 

and date specified.  

Any person who claims an interest in these proceedings must:  

• File with this office prior to this hearing, the grounds of that interest (if not already notified)  

• Advise if they intend to make submissions or give evidence at the hearing  

• Provide seven copies of a typed statement of evidence and submissions should you wish 

to be heard on the applications listed below  

If such persons do not appear in person or by counsel, the matter may be heard and 

determined in their absence.  

 
The venue for the hearing will be:  

 
Council Chambers  

  10 Gorge Road 

  Queenstown 9300  

   

Friday 13th March 2020  
  

11:00am  MC7215 An application by Rafael Zerbini De Souza pursuant 
to s.219, 222 of the Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 
2012 for a new Manager’s Certificate. 

11:00am  MC6629.A An application by Lisa Catherine Smith pursuant to 
s.219, 227 of the Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 2012 
for a renewal of a Manager’s Certificate 

11:00am MC7631 An application by Lisa Dianne Martin pursuant to 
s.219, 222 of the Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 2012 
for a new Manager’s Certificate. 

11:00am MC7636 An application by Jake Andrew Seymour pursuant 
to s.219, 227 of the Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 
2012 for a renewal of a Manager’s Certificate 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 



Dated at QUEENSTOWN the 27th February 2020.  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

What do I need to do?  

 

You must file your evidence submission in advance of the hearing.  

   

When do I need to file evidence?  

  

The evidence must be lodged is 5 working days prior to hearing that being Friday 6th 

March 2020. If you cannot comply with the timetable above, you must make a written 

application to the District Licensing Committee to vary it urgently. Any application will be 

referred to the Chairperson for directions.  

For further information regarding the hearing process, please follow the link below:  

https://www.alcohol.org.nz/guide/4/module-4-the-hearing 

If you have any questions, please contact me.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Jessica Mason 

  

 

 

 

Regulatory Support  

Queenstown Lakes District Council  

P: +64 3 441 0499  

E: alcoholsupport@qldc.govt.nz 

https://www.alcohol.org.nz/guide/4/module-4-the-hearing

